From:
To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two

Cc:
Subject: EA1N & EA2 Examination extension.

Date: 15 April 2021 15:56:08

Mr M Cotter



PINS REF 20023069 & 20023070.

Dear Planning Inspectorate.

Thank you for your patience and due diligence during these difficult COVID times.

I was quite dismayed when I heard the news that SPR had been granted a three month extension to the application process. Surely this is unfair? They have ample opportunity to get their act together which seems beyond their capability. We are small people trying to fight a huge conglomerate with massive resource. All we want is what is right, what is outlined in our own governments white paper for green energy. "Don't destroy green lands when there is alternative brown field sites. Don't destroy coastal communities when there are many sound engineering alternatives. I could go on and on but I am sure by now you know the rhetoric and you have heard it all before. Please note my objection and please do what's right for our beautiful county. Don't destroy what quality of life still remains.

Kind Regards
Martin Cotter. Sent from my iPad